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27 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter contains information about: 
 

● Uniform  
● Home School Partnership 
● Exceptional Leave of Absence 

 
Uniform 
 
Thank you for your support with the uniform. The students are looking really smart around the school site 
and the majority are making a huge effort. It has such a positive impact upon learning when students are 
prepared and ready to learn.  
 
Just a reminder that shoes must not be trainers, or in the style of Converse (with a rubber toe cap and 
sole) or Vans. Thank you to those of you who have made adjustments with shoes. Senior staff will be 
visiting tutor rooms to monitor standards, check planners and chat to students over the term, uniform 
checks will form part of this. 
 
We have lots of pre-loved uniform that is in great condition as they have hardly been worn over the 
lockdown period. If you need any help, please contact us here at school. On that note, we have pre-loved 
sales over the year and also points in each half term where you can drop in any donations. 
 
Home School Partnership 
 
Thank you for getting these signed in your child’s planner. It's a great opportunity to sit with them and go 
through the commitment everyone is making to get the very best outcomes whilst at Wildern. 
 
If you are yet to sign it, please do, it is in the front of the planner. 
 
Exceptional Leave of Absence 
 
If your child needs to be absent from school for an exceptional reason, please use the ‘Exceptional Leave 
of Absence’ form that can be found in the attendance section of the website as this is the way that a 
request for leave goes through to the correct staff in school. 
 
As always, thank you for all your support, it is been great having the students back in and working hard, 
enjoying clubs and activities and being with their friends. We are really excited to see what the rest of the 
term brings. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr M Chance 
Deputy Headteacher 


